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Amber Burke

From: Pam Parshall <pwparshall@myfairpoint.net>

Sent: Tuesday, May 3, 2022 10:53 AM

To: Amber Burke

Subject: [External] H-729

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

[External] 

Please ask all the Representatives of the House Judiciary Committee to support H-729 as amended by 

the Senate this morning.  

  Thank you, 

    Pamela Parshall 

    Underhill, VT 
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